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Kennett Parish Council voted on 16.05.22 to object to both the delay requested to the
Preliminary hearing and the proposed timetable for the amendment for Option 3. This
request has been caused by Sunnica not consulting properly with the National Grid, they
have also failed to consult with National Rail and the Water Authority, despite the fact that
it has taken three years to get to this point.

The timescale given for creating Option 3 is completely unrealistic given how the scheme
has been managed to date.

Many Thanks

Sandra Dwan

Parish Clerk
on Behalf of Kennett Parish Council

Please note that I work part-time so there may be a slight delay in my
response.
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